
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To Club Presidents, Secretaries, Captains 

From Director Lifesaving & Support Operations 

CC BOM, LSOC, Illawarra DOL 

Date Monday 15 August 2022 
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Subject Supporting our Illawarra Neighbours 

 

Dear All, 

Unfortunately, due to the adverse coastal weather conditions experienced in the Sydney region (and 

other parts of NSW) over the last five months, Garie Road has collapsed and affords no access to 

Garie Beach. Consequently, for the foreseeable future, there will be no patrols at Garie Beach filled by 

either Garie SLSC members or visiting Clubs. 

We understand that many of you look forward to patrolling at Garie Beach each year and will be 

saddened by this development. 

For those clubs still wishing to patrol on another beach as a visiting Club, there is another option.  

Our neighbours in the Illawarra are desperately short of patrolling members and would be delighted to 

host any visiting club from Sydney Branch. 

If you would like to sign up to assist an Illawarra club or simply wish to find out more, can you please 

contact Doug Hockey, Illawarra Director of Lifesaving at lifesaving@slsillawarra.com.au 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Scott Muir 

DIRECTOR LIFESAVING & SUPPORT OPERATIONS 
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